
  

June is a busy month for those who are 
studying at school, college or 
university. The final exams are nearly 
over and for many it is the start of a 
new chapter in their life. It is the time many 
new priests and ministers of the Gospel finish 
their college courses and move to parishes 
and other churches to continue the training 
and put what they have learnt into practice. 
Please hold these people in your prayers in 
the coming weeks. 
St. Saviour’s Church, Acton has now closed. 
The social club will continue to meet in the 
old church but the Old People’s Group 
decided to move.  Their new venue is Acton 
Vale Community Centre, off Beech Avenue, 
about 10 minutes walk from the old Deaf 
Club.  The nearest bus stop is £207 and 266. 
The monthly communion service on the 4th 
Wednesday will now begin again at the usual 
time of 11.30am in the big hall at the Vale 
Centre.  
It is good to see a new interpreted service 
begin at Holy Trinity Brompton, the church 
that began the Alpha course for people to 
learn the Christian basics. The interpreters 
will all be experience and registered so this 
service should give good access. We pray 
that the young people of the Deaf community 
will come to know the love of God shown to 
us through Jesus 
Christ.  

New! During the month of June the 5pm 
service at Holy Trinity Brompton, (SW7 1JA) will be 
interpreted into BSL. Holy Trinity Church (HTB) is 
strong with it’s mission and sharing God’s love with 
people who have never heard about Jesus and 
forgiveness of sins. The service is 1 hour and 
afterwards there is time to chat in the café 
downstairs.  

If this service is popular with Deaf people then we 
hope it will continue to be interpreted in the future. 
Please pray for the ministers of the church as they 
learn about mission among the Deaf community.  

Contact the Chaplain  The Revd Catherine Carlyon 
Text/mobile/Facetime 07918 567435  Office (voice only) 020 7272 1292 
Email catherine.carlyon@london.anglican.org 
Postal address: Deaf Chaplaincy, 36 Causton Street, London SW1P 4AU 
Website www.londondeafchurch.com   
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A	
  prayer	
  for	
  those	
  studying	
  
Heavenly	
  Father,	
  we	
  pray	
  for	
  those	
  who	
  are	
  
studying	
  at	
  this	
  time	
  for	
  final	
  exams.	
  We	
  pray	
  
especially	
  for	
  those	
  who	
  are	
  now	
  beginning	
  to	
  start	
  
work	
  for	
  the	
  first	
  time.	
  Help	
  them	
  to	
  be	
  mindful	
  of	
  
your	
  love,	
  that	
  you	
  are	
  with	
  them	
  through	
  these	
  
times	
  of	
  change.	
   Amen.	
  

Chaplain’s	
  Blog	
  
A	
  thought	
  for	
  each	
  day	
  from	
  the	
  chaplain	
  	
  
BSL	
  version	
  coming	
  soon.	
  
www.londondeafchurch.com/chaplains-­‐blog	
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Hayes and Acton Deaf Church 
AGM on Sunday 21st June at 
1.30pm Crown Centre, Kingston 
Playing Field.  

This is our opportunity to look 
back over the past year at what 
we have achieved and discussing 
what God might be planning for us 
in the year ahead. If you wish to 
have lunch (£5) before please let 
Rev Vera know   



 


